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Installation Of Air Conditioning Units On Gas/Propane Fired 
Furnaces 

 
 
Instances have been found in which additional, alternate or replacement control devices installed on gas or 
propane furnaces have been incorrectly wired, resulting in bypassing safety limit controls. 
 
From investigations conducted into some of  these instances it becomes apparent that the prime cause has 
been failure to read and follow the manufacturer’s wiring instructions. 
 
We would like to remind you that any person who alters any appliance including electrical wiring on an 
appliance requires a certificate for the purpose under the Energy Act. 
 
Please contact Mr. Z. Fraczkowski at Technical Standards and Safety Authority, telephone (416) 325-1681 for 
further clarification. 
 
 


